
 

 

 

 

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter –July/August 2017

DEAR PARENTS/ CARERS 

WE HOPE YOU ARE ENJOYING THE GOOD WEATHER AND HAVE HAD A LOVELY 
SUMMER SO FAR.   

SHABBAT PARTY 

We all enjoyed a lovely Shabbat 
party with Rabbi Pete who came to 
sing and pray with us.  We really 
enjoyed eating Challah bread and 
drinking grape juice. 
   
VISIT BY MRS SHAH 

We would like to thank Mrs Shah, 
Sayam’s mum who taught us how to 
look after our teeth.  We learned so 
much and our children showed high 
interest and were very well behaved 
too. 

During the week beginning 21st August the 
children are invited to bring in their bicycle 
or scooter to show and share whilst playing 
in the garden.

Please do not tag or use children’s images on any social media



 

                     

   

 
 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES AT TAS 

VISIT TO LOCAL CARE HOME 
Engaging with the local community is very 
important to us as a nursery and we would like to 
pass this on to our children. Therefore on 9th 
August our 3+ children will be performing a short 
concert at the care home around the corner.  We 
hope this will put a smile on the residents faces  

GRADUATION PARTY 
We are very excited once again to congratulate 
our children who are moving to big schools.  We 
will be marking the occasion with a Graduation 
Party on 11th August from 2-4 pm and would like 
to invite all the parents of children who are 
graduating to join us on our magical 
adventure with the theme “We are going on a 
bear hunt”. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
DATES FOR YOUR CALENDER 
NURSERY CLOSED: 

• THURSDAY 21ST 
SEPTEMBER  

• THURSDAY 5TH OCTOBER  
• THURSDAY 12TH 

OCTOBER 
• LAST DAY OF THE YEAR 

WILL BE 22ND DEC 
2017.  NURSERY RE-
OPENS ON THE  3RD OF 
JAN 2018 

Uniform is compulsory! 
- Black trousers  
- School T-shirt/Jumper 

Spare Clothing  
In Tots and Scholars Nursery we encourage 
children to explore outdoor activities/messy 
play. Please ensure your child have two sets of 
spare clothes in their bag. 

Labelling children’s belonging 

Please make sure all children’s clothing, cups, 
bottles and belongings are labelled.  

Please ensure we have enough nappies and 
wipes for your children. 

 Recommend us to a friend! 

We believe that the best aadvertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 
appreciation and offer you a 

 10% discount  
on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you


